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As of August 28,2023, Clostridioides difficile will no longer be included as 

a test result in the Biofire GastroIntestinal Panels.   

Testing for Cdiff is based on protocol regarding sample criteria with reflex 

testing as appropriate. The process and codes to order Cdiff testing 

remain unchanged.  

 

 


